
London, 24 december 2017 

LANGUAGE EDITING 

 

This is to certify that I have reviewed the manuscript entitled “Incidence of 

Hepatocellular Carcinoma in Patients With Chronic Liver Disease Due to Hepatitis B or C and 

Coinfected with the Human Immunodeficiency Virus:  a retrospective cohort study” for 

grammatical clarity and appropriate vocabulary.  

I am currently based in London, UK, and have lived and worked in English-

speaking countries (USA, UK) for over 10 years, where I also earned my BA and MA 

degrees. 

I am an editor and translator with over seven years of experience in academic 

editing and translations, including scientific and medical manuscripts.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mauricio Brandes Both 


